The Stony Point PAL & Town of Stony Point are hosting
its very first "LIGHT UP" Holiday Parade on ROUTE gW
and we need your help and participation.

Friday December 2, 2022 7:00pm

We invite you to join with us in this unique &
festive event in any way you see fit.
Possible suggestions: Parade Specials,
Outside/Tent, Entering a business vehicle/trailer
or "float” in the parade, staying open during the
parade times, giveaways to attendees, etc.

For your participation, we will help promote
your business/specials for this event.

In you have any questions or ideas, please
contact us at: info@stonypointpal.org
We'd be happy to discuss your great idea!!



